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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	feed	in	and	that	feed	in	tariffs	should	rise	
whenever	electricity	prices	increase.	Renewable	energy	is	so	important	for	our	
environment	and	the	sustainability	of	future	generations.	A	doubling	of	the	
current	feed	in	tariff	is	welcome	but	in	my	opinion	still	does	not	equate	to	a	
completely	fair	deal	for	those	contributing	to	the	grid	via	rooftop	solar.	It	still	is	
not	even	equivalent	to	the	price	consumers	pay	for	off	peak	power.	
	
Cherie	Everett		
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